
Ref. No.: MCHI/CEO/13-14/317 
April 25, 2014 

 
To, 
All Members of MCHI-CREDAI. 
 
Dear Sir, 
 
We are pleased to inform you that KPMG is organizing an important interactive session 
with Secretary, Housing Department, Government of Punjab and other officials who 
will discuss to take landmark steps to make Punjab State an attractive investment 
destination. (Please see the attachment for details).  As you may be aware the State of 
Punjab is among the leading states by per capita income and offers an excellent lifestyle 
and good social infrastructure, which will take rapid strides in strengthening its 
infrastructure and offers a unique blend of highly skilled manpower, conducive 
environment and a new investor friendly package of fiscal incentives.  
 
Government of Punjab offers attractive opportunities for real estate and infrastructure 
development in its key cities including Mohali, Ludhiana and Amritsar. The 
Government has initiated industry friendly projects in these cities including 
development of IT City, Education City, Medicity etc. These areas have attracted 
considerable interest from key industry players with Infosys (development of a 50 acre 
campus at Mohali), being the most recent one.  
 
Therefore, we hereby are organizing Seminar with Secretary, Housing Department, 
Government of Punjab and other officials on Monday 28th April 2014 at 6:00 pm 

onwards at MCHI-CREDAI’s Conference Hall. They will discuss and understand your 
queries / requirements for the investing in State of Punjab.  
 
The meeting is exclusively for Directors/Partners/Promoters/Owners only. 
 
Please send your confirmations to Ms. Shabina on shabina@mchi.net or Ms. Monali 

on monali@mchi.net or please call 022-42121421 to confirm your participation so as to 
make necessary arrangements for the Session. 
  
Look forward to your participation in large numbers given the importance of the 
Meeting.  
  
Thanking you,  
 
Yours truly 
For MCHI-CREDAI 
 
S. S. Hussain 
CEO 
 


